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16th December 2022  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Reward Trip:  Monday 19th December 2022 – Ninja Warrior, Watford  

We are pleased to be able to invite your son to the following reward trip to recognise the 
efforts that he has made over the last term at Hailey Hall School. 

Ninja Warrior, Watford 

The date for this activity is Monday 19th December  

The visit will be fully funded by Hailey Hall School, and it will not affect the normal school 
travel arrangements. Lunch will be provided, and should you wish to give your son spending 
money, which is optional, can you please limit this to a maximum of £10.00. 

Your son can come into school wearing their own clothes; however, we do advise that they 
wear sports clothes for this activity.  

If you have any queries about the trip, please do not hesitate to call the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Amy Martin 
English Lead 
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